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Item 8 — Overarching Scrutiny Panel Review into
Net Zero: Executive Response

Outline

The Net Zero Review was established by the Scrutiny Panel in October 2021.
It was set up to look at what is needed to meet both national and local net
zero targets, and to ask how the Council could better meet its ambitions in a
manner that is affordable, efficient and fair.

The review was an amalgamation of work undertaken by the overarching
Scrutiny Panel and the thematic Scrutiny Commissions: Health in Hackney,
Living in Hackney and Skills, Economy and Growth.

Following the review, a report was sent to the Executive outlining its findings
and recommendations.

The response from the Executive to the review was considered at the Cabinet
meeting held on 23 October 2023.

Report(s)

The following documents are included for information:
e Item 8a. Full Report from the Overarching Scrutiny Panel Investigation
into Net Zero
e Item 8b. Cover Letter: Executive Response to the Overarching Scrutiny
Panel Investigation into Net Zero

e Item 8c. Appendix 1 - Executive Response to the findings &
recommendations of the Scrutiny Panel Overarching Review into Net
Zero
Action

Members are asked to note the Executive response to the Overarching
Scrutiny Panel Investigation into Net Zero.



